
 

 
 
 

The M&S Your School Uniform Summer 
Promotion is here! 

 
All uniform for your school that appears on the Your School Uniform website will 
be reduced by 20% from 5th June to 3rd July 2016. 
  
This offer is running during the peak school uniform buying period so parents will 
get to make a great saving, especially those in need of a complete uniform ready 
for new enrollments in September! 
  

Remember the promotion ends 3rd July and all orders should be received by 
31st July to ensure delivery for the new term 

 
If you have any queries on this please call the support team on 0333 014 8419. 
  

The Your School Uniform Team 

www.mandsyourschooluniform.com 

 
 
* Applies only to uniform available at www.mandsyourschooluniform.com.  Subject to 
  availability. 
 

 
 


